City of Trenton Police Department
Internal Affairs Unit

Public Synopsis of Disciplinary Action
July 1, 2018 through December 31, 2018

The New Jersey Attorney General Guideline governing police internal affairs
directs that each police agency shall periodically release a brief synopsis of all complaints
where a fine or suspension of ten days or more was assessed to a member of the agency.
The synopsis shall not contain the identities of the officers of the complainants.

From July 1, 2018 through December 31, 2018 the Trenton Police Department
investigated and imposed the following penalties on its members:

® One member was suspended for 65 days for violations of New Jersey 4A
Administrative Code and Department Rules and Regulations including conduct

unbecoming.

® One member is suspended without pay indefinitely due to a criminal
investigation where the member was charged with numerous First, Second and
Third Degree Offenses. The Criminal Case is pending in the County of
Burlington.



